Honda Morristown HONDA

We would like to thank the S.I.P. Kids Team for giving us the
pleasure of hosting our 3" Annual Keeping Kids Safe Project
digital fingerprinting event. Not only were we able to provide the
families in our community with expert safety information, but it
also allowed Honda to become a child safety advocate. Each year
through S.I.P. Kids, we get the opportunity to give back to our
community and get to know the families and their needs.

The S.I.P. Kids coordinators brought together our local law
enforcement and fire protection agencies to help us provide parents
with as much safety information as possible to help them protect
their children. Their events are hassle free, and we at Honda were
able focus on our own work and be confident that our event would
be a success.

On behalf of Honda Morristown, I would like to thank the S.I.P.
Kids team for once again putting together a successful event. We
definitely recommend their digital fingerprinting program to
anyone looking to bring in new faces and give back to their
community.

Sincerely,
Chris Lykens
Sales Manager
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